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To: Mayor and City Councilmembers 

From: Steve Parker, City Manager 

Date: May 12, 2023 

Re: Meadowlake Dam Water Control Improvement District  
 

 

The City of Seguin has been working with the Meadowlake Neighborhood Dam 
Association (MLNDA) and their newly created Water Control Improvement District along 
with the Guadalupe Blanco River Authority (GBRA) in hopes of finding a financially 
feasible resolution for the necessary repairs of Meadowlake Dam.  As you are aware, the 
City of Seguin has hired the consulting firm of Freese and Nichols to conduct a feasibility 
study that would look at repair and replacement options for the dam.  That study is 
currently underway and near completion.  There is one last phase to the study that the 
City is proposing that we would like to discuss with you at the May 16th City Council 
meeting.     


